
 

 

 
 
Phone: 919-677-9662 / Cell: 919-280-2695 / Fax: 919-677-9663                       E-mail: rbittler@rbengineering.com           
 
Jim McCown, AIA                     December 17, 2019 
PowerLift Foundation Repair 
E-mail:  jmccown@nc.rr.com  

 
Subject: Residential structural (foundation) repairs – Linda Santos 

 27 Strike Eagle Dr. 
Broadway, North Carolina 27505 

 
   Project No.: RB-195809-02 
 
Dear Mr. McCown: 

 
This letter is to confirm that RB Engineering, Inc. has reviewed the pier field installation data.   
Based on experience, site observations, installation data, and pier locations, these piers will support 
the vertical loads from the subject building and stabilize the foundation in the locations of 
installation.  
 
Our services were provided in accordance with the standard of practice for structural engineering and 
within the limits imposed by scope, schedule, and budget.  If you have any questions, or if I can be of 
further assistance to you on this project, please contact me at (919) 677-9662.   

  
Respectfully submitted,    

 
Ron Bittler, PE 
President | Structural Engineer 
RB Engineering, Inc.    
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